THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

May 29, 1939

Mre Forrest C., Allen, Director

Physical Education

Kansas University

Dear Dr. Allen:

Kindly change the date on the concert
to be given by Francescatti on the University
Concert Course from December 4th to December
6th for Hoch Auditorium

With best wishes,

Sincerely yours,

D, M. Swarthout
Dean




